
Related information to help you prepare your letter  

about conscience protections for medial professionals: 

• Find your MP's contact information 

https://www.ourcommons.ca/Parliamentarians/en/members  

• Read more details on this issue at 

https://www.evangelicalfellowship.ca/Conscience  

 

Sample letter follows below: 

[date] 
 
[MP’s name], MP 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, ON   K1A 0A6 
 
Dear [MP’s name], 
 
I am one of your constituents, and I’m writing to you because I am very concerned about 

conscience protection for health care workers. 

I believe no one should be compelled to participate in the taking of a human life.  

Pharmacists, doctors, nurses and others must have the right to refuse to participate in medical 

assistance in dying for reasons of conscience, either directly or indirectly, including the right not 

to have to make a referral. 

I’m asking you to support private member’s Bill C-418. This bill will make it a criminal offence to 

compel a health care professional to participate in medical assistance in dying. It would also 

make it an offence to fire or refuse to hire a health care worker because of their conscientious 

objection. 

Bill C-418 would provide strong, specific conscience protection for Canadian health care 

workers. 

Please let me know whether you support this bill and how you will represent my concerns to 

your colleagues. 

Sincerely, 

 

[Your name] 
[Your address] 

https://www.ourcommons.ca/Parliamentarians/en/members
https://www.evangelicalfellowship.ca/Conscience

